
 

 

December 12, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM #2 
RP057-24, Provision of a Solid Waste Management Plan 

 
**The proposal deadline for RP057-24, Provision of a Solid Waste Management Plan, has been 

rescheduled for Friday, December 20, 2024 at 2:50 PM.** 
 
Proposals must be returned in a sealed container marked on the outside with the Request for Proposal 
number and Company Name.  Proposals will be received until 2:50 P.M. local time on December 20, 
2024 at the Gwinnett County Financial Services - Purchasing Division – 2nd Floor, 75 Langley Drive, 
Lawrenceville, Georgia 30046.  Any proposal received after this date and time will not be accepted.  
Proposals will be publicly opened and only names of submitting firms will be read at 3:00 p.m.  A list of 
firms submitting proposals will be available the following business day on our website 
www.gwinnettcounty.com. 
 
 
This addendum should be signed in the space provided below and returned with your proposal. Failure 
to do so may result in your proposal being deemed non-responsive. 
 
Company Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Authorized Representative _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Thank you,  
 

Jake Scarpone 
 
Jake Scarpone 
Purchasing Associate II 
 

 

http://www.gwinnettcounty.com/

